Three Native
Villages Get
HUD Grants

Three Alaskan Native villages have
received grants from the
Department of Housing and
Urban Development (HUD) under
the BIA special low-cost housing
program, U.S. Sen. Ted Stevens
announced today.

All - three grants ‘go to the
Tanana Chiefs Regional Housing
Authority.

One of $1,172,000 will go to
building 40 family units in Ft.
Yukon. :

The second of $945,000 is for
30 family. units in . Galena.
Another of $435,000 will build
15 family units at Tanacross.



